
Application for R.O. rebate
program

https://go.unl.edu/roapp





Nebraskans Can Treat Their
Drinking Water for Free!

If your drinking water has high concentrations of nitrate, the Nebraska Department of
Environment and Energy (NDEE) is offering an opportunity for you to treat it for free with

the Reverse Osmosis System rebate program.

Eligibility Requirements:
1. This program is open to anyone with a
private well.

2. The private well must be registered.

3. Applicants will need to submit water
quality data from the State laboratory, with
testing results dated no earlier than January 1,
2022. 

4. Only wells with samples above 10 ppm
nitrate will be eligible for this program.

Application opens: January 1st, 2023
Application closes: June 23, 2024

Why Apply?

blue baby syndrome 
preterm birth issues 
birth defects 
pediatric cancers 
adult cancers

Treating your drinking water helps
protect the health of you and your loved
ones.

There are known health impacts for
drinking nitrate contaminated water. The
strongest linked are: 

More program details
https://go.unl.edu/programdetails






How to register your well
https://go.unl.edu/registerwell






Check if your well is registered
https://go.unl.edu/checkwell






     Order state lab kit            
https://go.unl.edu/ordertestkit






Get up to $4,000
reimbursed! 


